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DATE : September 6, 2022 
 
TO : Parents/Guardians/Fetchers of all Students 

 
 

FROM : Ma. Lourdes Bernardo-Mabalot 
Head, Safety & Security Office (SSO) 

 
 

NOTED BY : 
Director, Administrative Services Department (ASD) 

 

RE : SSO BULLETIN # 2022-05: 
DLSZ Access Policy for AY 2022-2023 
(Alabang and Vermosa Campuses) 

 

 

 

Lasallian Greetings! 

 
 

Effective October 03, 2022, the access policy shall be strictly observed and 
implemented. 

 
In particular: 

1. Only vehicles with 2022-2023 DLSZ stickers shall be allowed entry into the 

campus for QUICK drop-off and pick-up of students; 

2. Only vehicles with valid DLSZ stickers shall have access to Vermosa Estate thru 

Gates 1 & 2 from Daang Hari, going to Sports Hub or Archers Road; Gate 3 from 

Brgy. Road and Gate 4 from Brgy. Salawag; 

3. Only those with valid Fetchers’ ID shall be allowed to enter the campus to fetch 

their children/wards; and 

4. Only students with valid Exit Pass shall be allowed to leave campus on their 

own during dismissal, following the mode of transportation indicated on their Exit 

Pass form. 

 
Note: 

 
Stickers are for access on campus for purposes of drop-off/pick-up only, not for 
PARKING, except for official school transactions. 

 
 

Safety & Security Office may be reached thru: 
Landline: 87713579 Loc. 322 
Email: sso@dlszobel.edu.ph 

mailto:sso@dlszobel.edu.ph

